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(No subject)

Michael Buckman 
Mon 16/08/2021 8:57 PM
To:  Stalking (DJCS) <stalking@lawreform.vic.gov.au>

Hi I believe so many thousands of Australians have been let down! They need  justice
for what has happened already, stalkers have too many rights and I believe there needs to be a
serious change to the system in order to implement more authority to the police so that they have
the knowledge and tools to maintain justice in order to keep everyone safe. 
This is Michael one




